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I'm Tabatha Johnson. Owner of a small production ranch and member of the Tri-

County Cattle Women. This program has been an asset to the agriculture community 

and continues to gain support as it grows and needs to continue to do so. I 

encourage others to support this bill as the mental health crisis is a major issue. 

  


